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Chairman: 
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Committee Members: 
Michael Hersey 
Frederick Komenda 
Steven Swain 
Guile Wood 
 
 
Council Liaison: 
Frederick Chirigotis 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In Attendance: 
Members: John Meade, Michael Hersey, Steven Swain, Guile Wood 
Staff: Joe Gibbs, Mooring Officer 
 
      Chairman Meade called the meeting to order at 8:02pm 
 
      Motion was made and approved to accept the July 28, 2009 minutes.  The minutes for 
August 25, 2009 were tabled pending revisions. 
 
 Notice of Intent for Currier at 1071 Old Post Road Cotuit was presented by John O’dea 
from Sullivan engineering.  The committee had no objections to the proposal. 
 
 A letter from David Kelley & Jonathan Sloane of Cotuit Bay Shores was read  regarding 
moorings in Cotuit Bay Shores.  Mr. Kelley and Mr. Sloane don’t feel that it is fair and 
equitable and mooring regulations aren’t being enforced.  The committee and staff explained 
the state of the moorings in the area and in general. 
 
 Peter Maryott from Oyster Harbors Marine addressed the committee on rental mooring 
issues including; making a rental mooring waiting list to use after the town list, giving back 
the moorings they have lost through the current regulations, and allowing seasonal rental use 
of all boatyard moorings. 
 
 Future Waterways Cmt meetings will be held in the Selectman’s conference room at 
town hall. 
 
 An anonymous letter was delivered to Steven Swain regarding a recently reviewed and 
constructed dock in Barnstable Harbor.  Discussion tabled for next meeting. 
 
 
The meeting adjourned at 9:0 pm. 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Joe Gibbs 
Assitant Harbormaster 
 

Next Meeting: 
October 27, 2009 @ 8pm.     
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